Permanent Mission

of the Republic of Poland

to the United Nations Office
and International Organizations
in Vienna

No. 35/2025

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations Office and the International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs
in Vienna and has the honour to inform that the following representatives of Poland have been appointed
to participate in the work of The Action Team on Lunar Activities Consultation (ATLAC):

Ms. Marta BIELINSKA Counsellor, Legal and Treaty Department, the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs

Ms. Marta BALCER Chief Specialist, Department for Strategy and
International Cooperation, Polish Space Agency,
Warsaw

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations Office and International
Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer
Space Affairs in Vienna the assurances of its highest consideration, i

S anor
Vienna, 18™ March 2025 (

To the:

Secretariat

Office for Outer Space Affairs
United Nations

Vienna
unoosa-submissions@un.org
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